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Principal Perkins shared the success of success stories of the many programs and Afterschool 
groups at Balmoral Elementary. She also lauded the good work of the many parent and 
teacher volunteers who sponsor these initiatives. This included recognition of the Girls on 
the Run Program, which empowers girls through running and healthy living, and the Guys 
on the Fly Program, which teaches young boys to work together. Ms. Perkins also 
recognized the invaluable assistance of parents like Mrs. Hrdlicka, who volunteers at the 
school every day of the week. Board members and administration thanked Principal Perkins 
and Asst. Principal Van Kuiken for continually exploring new ways to engage our 
community and students. 


